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This is the most ridiculous way to curb Portland’s homeless problem. The City would be damaging
these beautiful parks that a residence use by now allowing homeless to shelter in place there.
Children and their families will no longer use these parks due to safety concerns, trash build up,
needles, etc. Portland City Council needs to address the MASSIVE DRUG PROBLEM many of the
homeless face as well as mental illness. Stop ignoring the bigger issue that needs Millions of money
and attention on it. You will kill the City of Portland if you don't clean it up. Business are leaving,
buildings are vacant, if you don't have commerce, you don't have revenue. Think before you act. 
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